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An this connection, I beg to inform

you that a reduction of 50 per cent should

be made in all future vouchers sent to

the Department, in favour of the Andresd

Bay Co, for tobacco supplied under contred

1891-92.

Your obedient Servants

L. Vankoughnet

Deputy of the Supt. Genl.

of Indian Affairs.
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